
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: DEBBIE APPIO <   

Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 2:53 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application #: A-2024-0286 (Barr Crescent) 

 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

Referring to the Application for Minor Variance A-2024-0286 (1 Barr Crescent) pursuant to Section 

45 of the planning act R.S.O. 1990 c.P. 13, I feel that granting such a variance would negatively 

impact the character of our neighborhood, in addition to increasing traffic flow, and affecting with 

the social activities of the neighborhood children and residents. For these reasons I am opposed to 

the granting of the requested variance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Debra Appio 

7 Esker Dr. 

 Brampton L6z 3c5 

 

Please feel free to post my correspondence on the agenda 

 


